
Date: May 13, 2025

Time: 9:00 AM – 3:00 PM

Location: Designated BOCES, Big 5, or Small City School District site

We invite you to join us on May 13, 2025, for a day of learning and professional discussion 

on mathematics! The New York State Education Department will release a new series of 

numeracy briefs, developed by Dr. Deborah Loewenberg Ball, that focus on evidence-

based practices for teaching mathematics. The agenda includes an overview of each of the 

eight numeracy briefs, with time to reflect and discuss with colleagues.

This event, which will be a hybrid webinar with in-person discussion and presentations, will 

provide New York State administrators and numeracy leaders with specific and useful 

information to support high-quality teaching of mathematics across grades PK-12. Please 

note that to attend this event, you must attend in person at a BOCES, Big 5, or Small City 

School District designated site.

Participants in the event will have the opportunity to learn about the briefs with Dr. Deborah 

Loewenberg Ball and the SED team. Dr. Loewenberg Ball is the William H. Payne 

Collegiate Professor at the University of Michigan and the director of TeachingWorks.

NYS NUMERACY INITIATIVE

AN OVERVIEW OF THE NYSED NUMERACY BRIEFS 
FEATURING A PRESENTATION FROM DR. DEBORAH LOEWENBERG BALL

REGISTRATION THROUGH 
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